
BRIAR ROAD ALLOTMENT HOLDER’S ASSOCIATION 
  
Dear Plot Holders, 
 
We hope everyone is well – it’s great to see the site becoming so busy and the signs of 
Spring on the way 
 
SEEDS AVAILABLE – Sunday 10th April from 10.00am: Thanks to everyone that came along 
to our seed event a few weeks ago - we had quite a few left over! We’re keen that they 
don’t go to waste, so we’ll put them out this Sunday morning, please come along and help 
yourselves. An honesty box will be available but don’t feel obliged! 
 
SPRING FAIR – Sunday 29th May: Unfortunately, we’ve had notification that the HANDS Fair 

on Twickenham Green has been cancelled again this year. It’s very disappointing as this has 

always been our biggest source of income. Instead, we’re planning to hold a Spring Fair on 

site to include a plant, produce and tool sale as well as refreshments. We’ll have more 

details nearer the time but would be grateful for any spare plants you may have. Perhaps 

put in a couple of extra seeds when you’re getting your planting underway! 

WATER SWITCH ON: Council contractors are visiting sites to switch the water supply back 

on over the next few days – please make sure that all taps are switched off. We are collating 

a list of broken and dripping taps to supply to the council – we already know of a few, but 

please let us know of any issues 

ANDOVER ROAD GATES: We’re aware that the gates at the Andover Road entrance are in 

need of repair. Council contractors have completed a survey and we’re waiting for 

confirmation of when the work will be completed. 

ACCESSIBLE PLOT UPDATE: Unfortunately progress has been a bit slow recently due to 

bouts of COVID and the weather, but we’re hoping to make more progress shortly. 

We’re delighted that our application to the Tesco Community Grants Scheme has been 

successful and our project has been put forward to a customer vote in Tesco stores.  Voting 

has started in store from the first week of April until 30th June 2022.  If you shop in any 

Tesco In Richmond Borough or know anyone that does, please consider adding a blue token 

to our pot! 

PORTALOO UPDATE: Just to let you know that the portable toilet has been thoroughly 

cleaned – please let us know of any issues in the future. There are also toilets at the newly 

refurbished Kneller Gardens café. 

 

We look forward to seeing you at one of the future events 

Kind Regards 

BRAHA Committee 

Website - https://e-voice.org.uk/braha/ 

https://e-voice.org.uk/braha/

